From: Hannah Varley
To: Nicola de Bruin

**Subject:** FW: Statement at the Adderley Place hearing

**Date:** 25 June 2024 10:01:50

Attachments:

Hi Nicola,

I was wondering whether you could pass the below email through to Gareth Wildgoose please? The customer mentions that Gareth said that he would check about where that money for sustainable travel would be intended.

Many thanks,

## Hannah Varley Trainee Planning Officer

(She/Her)

**Development Services** 

High Peak Borough Council and Staffordshire Moorlands District Council

Tel: 01538 395400 Mob: 07812981964

www.highpeak.gov.uk | Follow HPBC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk | Follow SMDC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook





**From:** emma g <egriffo8@gmail.com> **Sent:** Tuesday, June 25, 2024 9:38 AM

**To:** Hannah Varley < Hannah. Varley@highpeak.gov.uk > **Subject:** Re: Statement at the Adderley Place hearing

Dear Hannah,

I forgot to write in this statement about the 60K in the S106. I had asked where this money would go if the development was approved as often I velye e it will go to other parts of the council to spend as they wish and not be spent on sustainable travel. gareth Wildgoose said he would check about where that money for sustainable travel would be intended. I would of course like to add that this money should go to sustainable travel initiatives in Glossop specifically as there are lots of feasibility studies to make sustainable travel better which have no money.

As this development would make this situation worse especially around the A57 and Simmondley lane it should to my mind and Move More Glossop and GAST (as I discussed this with them yesterday. We do of course think this isn't enough but if this is all the developers are being asked to contribute it should go towards sustainable travel infrastructure.

Can you pass this onto Gareth please?

Kind regards

Emma

On Tue, 25 Jun 2024, 08:52 Hannah Varley, < <a href="https://Hannah.Varley@highpeak.gov.uk">Hannah.Varley@highpeak.gov.uk</a> wrote:

Dear Emma,

Thank you for your email and for sending over your statement. I have passed this through to my colleague who will pass it on to the Inspector.

Kind regards,

Hannah Varley Trainee Planning Officer

(She/Her)

**Development Services** 

High Peak Borough Council and Staffordshire Moorlands District Council

Tel: 01538 395400 Mob: 07812981964

www.highpeak.gov.uk | Follow HPBC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk | Follow SMDC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook





From: emma g < egriffo8@gmail.com > Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 12:09 PM

**To:** Hannah Varley < <u>Hannah.Varley@highpeak.gov.uk</u>> **Subject:** Re: Statement at the Adderley Place hearing

Dear Hannah,

I have attached some notes on my statement given on 20 June, Thanks for your help in adding this to the documents that will be reviewed.

Kind Regards

Emma, 94 Bowland Road, Simmondley, SK13 6PF

On Mon, 24 Jun 2024 at 11:20, Hannah Varley < Hannah. Varley@highpeak.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Emma.

Thank you for your email!

You can just submit some notes yes. They would need to ideally be in a word or pdf document with details of your name and address.

I note that the Inspector will have made notes from every statement read out at the appeal, therefore he will have all of the points which you raised jotted down.

Kind regards,

Hannah Varley Trainee Planning Officer

(She/Her)

**Development Services** 

High Peak Borough Council and Staffordshire Moorlands District Council

Tel: 01538 395400 Mob: 07812981964

www.highpeak.gov.uk | Follow HPBC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk | Follow SMDC on X (Formerly Twitter) | Facebook





From: emma g < egriffo8@gmail.com > Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 1:42 PM

**To:** Hannah Varley < <u>Hannah.Varley@highpeak.gov.uk</u>> **Subject:** Statement at the Adderley Place hearing

Dear Hannah,

Julie Greengrass said we could send a copy of the statements we read out. I spoke at the hearing in the AM on Thus 20th June. I didn't actually follow a script but could write up some notes or do you mean these need to be verbatim of what we said?

Kind Regards

Emma Kane, 94 Bowland Road, Simmondley, Derbyshire, SK13 6PF

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential information that could be protectively marked. If you are not the addressee please do not use the information in any way. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank you.

The Council may be required to disclose this email or any responses to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The way in which we handle personal information is set out in our privacy notice and is available at <a href="https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/YourData">https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/YourData</a>

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential information that could be protectively marked. If you are not the addressee please do not use the information in any way. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank you.

The Council may be required to disclose this email or any responses to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The way in which we handle personal information is set out in our privacy notice and is available at <a href="https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/YourData">https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/YourData</a>

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential information that could be protectively marked. If you are not the addressee please do not use the information in any way. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank you.

The Council may be required to disclose this email or any responses to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The way in which we handle personal information is set out in our privacy notice and is available at https://www.highpeak.gov.uk/YourData